
Shade Tree Commission  
Meeting Minutes July 2, 2019  

  
The Shade Tree Commission meeting was called to order at 5:57 p.m. on July 2, 2019. Present were 
Commission members Alizabeth Dively, Ed Dix, and Chairperson Lori Hegedus.  Also present were 
Borough Manager Cindy Foster, Executive Assistant Curran Fischer and Maintenance Superintendent 
Cliff Karlsen.   
 
Public Comment: None  
 
Approval of Minutes:  

• Approved of April 4, 2019 Minutes with a motion by Mr. Dix and a second from Ms. Dively. 
 

Old Business:  

• Staff will be getting three PCV planters for the “porkchop” at 3rd and Market Street. 

• The MS4 coordinator has been very active in the raingardens, and has been using the street 
sweeper to aid in cleaning operations.  He will be trimming the asters back in July. 
 

New Business:  
• The general consensus was to approve the following requests: 

o 635 Bosler   Removal without replacement 

o 712 Bosler  Remove and replace 

o 605 Hummel  Removal without replacement 
• Ms. Dively noted two trees that had been removed due to the curb replacement project in the 

100-200 blocks of Hummel Avenue.  Staff will research as tree removal was not part of the 
project. 

 
Next Meeting Date: 
The next Shade Tree meeting will be October 3, 2019. 
 
The meeting unanimously adjourned at 6:09 p.m.  
 
 Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
  
Cindy L. Foster 
Borough Manager 
  
  


